Discussion of Cross-Departmental Data Collection Meetings

Lori Forsman, Sustainability Programs Manager, presented a detailed overview of the Cross-Departmental Data
Collection Meetings taking place to support the development of the Orange County Government Operations Plan. The
following topic areas were reviewed; Green Buildings & Renewable Energy, Water Body Quality & Stormwater
Management, and Energy & Water Usage in County facilities. The presentation included a review of the current data
and identified gaps, the challenges and barriers faced, and the opportunities for change in the future. The SAB provided
insight and items for consideration as the Sustainability Working Group moves into goal setting and strategy

identification for each area.

Finally, to follow-up on the action from the January 23, 2020 SAB meeting, Alan Marshall, Assistant to the Director of
Planning, Environmental, and Development Services, mentioned that a discussion of micro-mobility solutions in place
in the City of Orlando and their effect within Orange County would take place at the March 24, 2020 BCC meeting.
SAB members are encouraged to attend or watch the session live on OrangeTV.

At 1:30 p.m., Chair Martinez adjou ed the meeting.
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